
COSC 114 – One Team Review 

 
“That the aim of the review should be to achieve a Communications Service which is aligned to the Corporate Strategy, with clearly 
defined goals and processes, and the One Team Review should be conducted with this outcome in mind.”  
 
The COSC recommendations for the One Team Review of Communications are helping to define the work undertaken by the 
Project Team and the Steering Board.  Emerging proposals to create a clear process for setting one set of communication priorities 
which ties into corporate planning and Medium Term Financial Plan (MTFP) supports the COSC recommendations  and will allow 
clearly defined goals, along with understanding resource and skills requirements. All emerging proposals will be presented to the 
COSC early next year for consideration. 
 
Sally Wilson 
Service Improvement Manager 
Customer & Communities 
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